From: Vrees, Leo de (ZD)

To: Thanet Extension

Cc: Martins Dias, Luis (WVL)

Subject: Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm Transboundary Notification
Date: 24 September 2018 15:54:16

Dear Sirs

Thank you for the invitation to react on the notification in which it is stated that the Secretary of
State remains of the view that the Proposed Development is likely to have significant adverse
transboundary effects and that this assessment has adopted a precautionary approach to the
information currently provided by the Applicant.

At this stage we do not have any additional comments to make. We would appreciate if you keep
us informed on future developments.

Kind regards

ir. L.P.M. de Vrees

Senior adviseur/senior advisor

Rijkswaterstaat Zee en Delta/RWS Sea and Delta

Ministerie van Infrastructuur en Waterstaat/Ministry of Infrastructure and Water Management
Bezoekadres: Lange Kleiweg 34, Rijswijk

Postadres: Postbus 2232, 3500 GE Utrecht

T (+31)(0)6-27038234

www.noordzeeloket.nl (Nederland) www.northseaportal.eu (SEANSE)

Kijk voor meer informatie op www.rijkswaterstaat.nl
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